ANNOUNCEMENTS
MAY 17-18, 2025

1. There will be changes in our church in the coming months. Painting will
continue and blue carpet area will eventually be changed to red.

2. Parents, a gentle reminder that the Vestibule may be used as the
crying area.

3. This weekend marks the end of our Faith Formation sessions. We
thank the parents for their diligence in their promise to raise their
children as faithful Catholics. We enjoyed having the kids learn our
faith here and look forward to more spiritual growth with them in the
coming school year.

4. Next week is 4th Sunday - our Multilingual Mass weekend.

5. Let’s continue to pray for our 1st Communion and Confirmation kids
who will have their big event next Saturday, May 24 at 9am &
5:30pm, respectively. Please pray for them and their families as they
continue their spiritual journey. The Vicar General, Fr. Larry, will
preside over the Vigil Mass for the Comfirmandi that Saturday.

6. Monday, May 26, the rectory office will be closed for Memorial Day
holiday.

7.You are invited to Fr. Lucius' Graduation Thanksgiving Mass on
Monday, May 26th at 9:00am followed by a Potluck Brunch at the
Parish Hall. Sign-up by next weekend your potluck dish at the
Vestibule. Please bring your dish on the 26th by 8:30am. A special
remembrance for Fr. Lucius' mother, Dorathy Kwekwe, will be made
during the Mass on the 26th. Our Lord called her home on Mother's
Day, May 11 in LA while visiting extended family. Her body will be
flown back to Nigeria. Please consider gifting kindly. A basket for cards
will be available in the Hall on the 26th or you may drop off at the
Rectory Office during open hours now thru May 23rd. Thank you for
your kindness.

Thank you to the Choir, Lectors, Eucharistic Minister, Mass Coordinator,
Altar Servers, Ushers and Greeters and the Loft Team. And thank you all for
your attendance.

[Please stand for our St. Callistus Parish Prayer]
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